
 

Please visit the RM website at www.rmofwinslow.ca for further updates or the 
Voyent Alert App. 

 

ROAD CLOSURE NOTIFICATION 
Culvert Installation will be taking place on the following road. 

Location: East on Railway Street, in the Village of Plenty 

Work Area: SE 33-32-19W3 & NE 28-32-19-W3 

Planned start is April 28 (May extend or change due to weather).   

Note: We will also be building up the road through this area.  All work is 
expected to take three days to complete. 

The road will be cut open for the replacement of one large culvert and 
the repair of the road shoulders.  Therefore, no traffic can pass through 
this area.  Detour routes will need to be used.  A second culvert will be 

installed further east, near the intersection of Range Road 3193. 

 

http://www.rmofwinslow.ca/

